
The Association of Superannuation Funds of Australia Limited 
ABN 29 002 786 290 
ASFA Secretariat 
PO Box 1485, Sydney NSW 2001 
p: 02 9264 9300 (1800 812 798 outside Sydney) 
f:  1300 926 484 
w: www.superannuation.asn.au 
 
 
File Name: 2013/48 
 
21 November 2013  
 
 

Submission to Treasury on draft Mineral Resource Rent Tax Repeal  
and Other Measures Bill 2013 

 

In this ASFA’s second submission on the Mineral Resource Rent Tax Repeal and Other Measures Bill 
2013 ASFA reiterated its key concern around the delay in the SG increase and the abolition of the low 
income superannuation contribution (LISC). 
 
ASFA is particularly concerned that the removal of the LISC will have an even more significant impact of 
the quality of retirement for many low income Australians, particularly women. 


